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MR Leigh Trompp
21 Yallaroi RD
Narraweena NSW 2099

RE: DA2024/0622 - 292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

I would like to make a submission regarding Warringah Golf' Club's application to incorporate
a bar and restaurant in the proposed new club house. These amenities would provide an area
overlooking the golf course
and affording a view similar to the Wakehurst Golf Club which is highly regarded. The facility
would allow then general public and club members and guests to enjoy an amenable area to
relax and dine. The Warringa Golf Club is located in probably the most densely populated
area and would be used by many of the population.




